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 20th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

RESCHEDULED YEAR 6 PRODUCTION DATES 

 

You will know from our ParentMail dated 30th March that we are aware that Bourne Grammar 

School have changed the dates of their New Year 7 Parent Information Evening to 5th and 

6th July 2023 which means that these now clash with our Year 6 production performances. 

 

Having reviewed our school diary this week, we are delighted to confirm that we have been 

able to reschedule both performances of our production and these will now take place on 

Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th July.  Please do update your diary dates accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R E Skidmore 

Head of School 

 


